From: PEAK

To: SED Exhibits
Subject: Relating to exposure to radiation in schools in this state.
Date: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 10:34:15 PM

Please vote favorably on SB 283, to require the board of education and the Oregon Health
Authority to review independently funded studies in schools, and to require schools to begin
teaching students how to use their wireless devices more safely.

I believe microwave radiation from wireless technology alters human cells exposed to it,
including brain cells, and may pose a substantial risk to health. This is especially true for
youngsters, whose cells are multiplying more rapidly than those of adults and whose bodies
have more time to develop negative health effects, which may include brain cancer. The
Federal Communications Commission and other federal agencies have entirely dropped the
ball on this, serving as facilitators for the relevant industries rather than protectors of the
public health. A consideration of independently funded studies relating to the biological
effects of microwave radiation from wireless technology is urgently needed, and mandating
such a review would be an appropriate exercise of the power of the State.

Thank you for your consideration of this important matter.

Robert Roth
Lane County
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